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Docket Nos. 50-445/446

MEMORANDUM FOR: Vincent S. Noonan, Project Director
Comanche Peak Technical Review Team

FROM: Richard H. Wessman
Comanche Peak Technical Review Team

SUBJECT: EFFORT TO CONDUCT FEEDBACK INTERVIEW
0F ALLEGER A-27

On November 7, 1984, Alleger A-27 was contacted by telephone by R. Wessman of
the Comanche Peak Technical Review Team (TRT) staff. Arrangements were made
for the TRT to conduct a feedback interview with A-27 at 2:00 p.m. on
November 15, 1984, at the Granbury Motor Inn. This interview was to provide
feedback on the TRT evaluation of concerns A-27 had raised regarding the
construction of Comanche Peak. -

On November 13, 1984, Mr. Wessman attempted to reach A-27 to confirm the
scheduled interview. Mr. Wessman was advised by A-27's spouse that A-27 was
now in Pennsylvania and would be unable to attend the scheduled interview.

A-27 subsequently contacted the TRT and a telephonic interview was held on
November 20, 1984. The results of this interview is documented separately.

I: N
Richard H. Wessman
Comanche Peak Technical Review Team

cc: D. Eisenhut
J. Zudans
B. Hayes
S. Treby
E. Case
J. Youngblood
H. Livermore
C. McCracken
P. Matthews
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